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Dear Families, 

 

I hope you have been enjoying the beautiful weather this week and looking forward to your 

Easter weekend at home. This year our family camping trip will be taking place in the back 

garden, fingers crossed the sun will still be shining! 

      

Keeping our school community together 

 

The children and staff in school 

have created the most beautiful 

Rainbow of Hope. Using PE 

equipment they also made a special 

Easter Egg on the school field to 

say thank you to the NHS. It has 

been lovely hearing from you - thank 

you for your messages and photos. 

Keep sending them in to 

headteacher@nevillroad-

jun.stockport.sch.uk  or tweet to 

@NRJuniors.  

                         

Easter Egg Hunt Challenge 

Children at home and in school have been hunting for eggs as part of our Easter Egg Hunt 

Challenge. As you can see, children have also designed and created their own eggs using a 

variety of materials including paper mache and balloons. We have been very lucky as the 

Easter bunny has visited us a few times this week at Nevill Road! 
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SHAPES Challenge Family Easter Activity 

Well done to those of you who have been having a go at the daily challenges. These two have 

not let a lack of resources come in their way by substituting eggs with satsumas! Make the 

most of the lovely weather and see how many of these activities you can complete. Remember 

to send in your photos which will be added to next week’s newsletter. 

                                

Healthy Minds and coping strategies 

There are many resources available for mental 

health and wellbeing through Stockport’s local 

offer. http://www.stockport.fsd.org.uk/  

Please also see additional support from 

Stockport’s Educational Psychology Service, 

which can be found on the school website.

 

E Safety    

 Just a reminder about these great resources that you may find helpful. 

 Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 

 London Grid for Learning - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe 

online 

 Net-aware - for support for parents and carers from the NSPCC 

 Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online 

 Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online 

 UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers 

Wishing you and your families all the very best and a Happy Easter, please 

keep well and stay safe.  

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff   

Together Everyone Achieves More 

http://www.stockport.fsd.org.uk/
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https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://parentinfo.org/
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